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Virtual Town Hall – Ford’s budget and what’s next?

We will be presenting information and analysis on the provincial budget, specifically how our members
will be affected by cuts to public services and the education sector. We will go over what is next in terms
of campaigning for change from the Ontario Federation of Labour. There will be time for questions, and
documents will be available for download.

This Virtual Town Hall uses accessible technology and allows you to participate remotely.

Please register at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/361617678223699213

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

Hamish Russell
Internal Liaison Officer, C.U.P.E. 3902

ilo@cupe3902.org

Date and time: 
Thursday, May 16, 2019 - 12:00pm to 1:00pm
Event Location: ​
The comfort of your own home, office or local coffee shop. All you need is a computer or phone! ​
ON
Canada
See map: Google Maps
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